MEDIA RELEASE

RS Issued: 19 January 2011
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE Chair: Mr Tony Windsor MP
ON REGIONAL AUSTRALIA Deputy Chair: Mr Sid Sidebottom MP

INQUIRY INTO THE PROPOSED MURRAY-DARLING BASIN PLAN

INQUIRY INTO THE PROPOSED MURRAY-DARLING BASIN PLAN
The River, Our Future, Your Say

Swan Hill public hearing postponed

The public hearing that was scheduled to take place in Swan Hill on Thursday
20 January 2011 has been postponed due to the flooding situation in Victoria.

The Regional Australia Committee this week is conducting a series of public
hearings on its inquiry into the proposed Murray-Darling Basin Plan.

The Swan Hill public hearing will be rescheduled for a future date to be
announced.

The thoughts of the Committee are with people in flood affected areas.

For information on the inquiry: contact the Secretariat on (02) 6277 4162 or 0407 406 337,
email ra.reps@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee’s website at http://www.aph.gov.au/mdi
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